
The Canaan Water Department has changed the Canaan 
Street Lake Reservoir boundary.   This is due to the relocation 
of the public water supply intake to deeper water farther 
from shore.  The relocation of the intake was completed in 
2023. 

 

Remember that no contact is allowed with the water from 
the reservoir boundary to the Southeast.  This is  a public 
water supply. There is NO SWIMMING, FISHING, BOATING, 
OR WADING. 
 

 

Map showing the location of the Canaan Street Lake Reservoir 
boundary (2024).  The dashed line shows the old boundary.  


